Dear Parents/Carers,

To ensure communication regarding work and updates through the coming weeks. Each
class has set up a class blog.

When your child has logged into PurpleMash,
¢ Please click on the sharing icon -
| Sharing

e Then click 'shared blogs' -

=R

e Click on your appropriate class.

e You will see updates from your teacher. Click on the title of the blog to open the
content.

e You can comment back using the text box. (Please note any comments will not
appear straight away, these will need to be approved by the teacher. So please
be mindful of what you do comment back)

Please ensure that you check the class’ blog regularly to keep up to date with
communications from the class teachers.

You can also post on the blog with any queries or questions about work set. Your
teacher will do their best to help and support, however, members of the class will be
able o comment back. (Please note any blog posts will not appear straight away, these
will need to be approved by the teacher)

Thank you for your support and co-operation.



